Please take this email as my formal objection to the planning application for the following reasons:

This is a prime site for road/water transfer, yet the proposals do not even acknowledge this asset

This is a popular open space that attracts wildlife and breaks the monotony of high-rise developments
The development will plunge the canal and its neighbours into the shade

The scheme will deliver only a limited amount of affordable housing

Thank you
Jana Devlin



